Vantiva USA LLC
4855 Peachtree Industrial Blvd. Suite 200 Norcross, Georgia 30092.

Date: July 12, 2023

We, Vantiva USA LLC. declare that the device does not support channel 12 ~ 13 in 2.4GHz
band and any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s) for the following product.

FCC ID: G95EWA322T

If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to
contact us. Thank you!

Robert Lyall/ Principal Certification Engineer
Vantiva USA LLC

TEL: 770-212-9009

FAX: 470-286-1867

E-mail: Robert.Lyall@vantiva.com



